
 
 
 

5/22/2020 
 
 
Dear Congregation,  
 
 
We love you!!! 
 
 
At the request of President Trump, it is with great joy that we announce that we are planning to 
meet in person with a “soft” reopening of worship services this Sunday, May 24th.  While 
upholding our commitment to submit to the government (Romans 13:1-7), it has always been 
our conviction that the church is commanded to meet together (Heb. 10:25).  We now see that 
we have the opportunity to accomplish both.   
 
 
On May 24th, 2020 we will have two services, one at 8:30am and the other at 10:00am.  The 
10:00am service will be livestreamed.   
 
 
Please plan to livestream if you 

 Are sick  
 Have been exposed to illness 
 Do not feel comfortable attending 

 
 
Unfortunately, ABF, Sunday School, and Childcare will not be available until further notice.     
 
 
If you are willing to attend one of the services in person we suggest you continue best health 
and hygiene practices. 
 
 
With Love,  
The Pastoral Team 
 


